
From: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
To: Sheelagh Laguna
Subject: FW: Bingo rubbish
Date: Thursday, 11 August 2022 8:36:40 AM

 
 
Kind regards,
 
Patrick Copas
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Industry Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
T (02) 9274 6273    E patrick.copas@planning.nsw.gov.au
 

From: deackroyd deackroyd  
Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2022 9:20 PM
To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox <Industry.Assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Bingo rubbish
 
To whom this my concern,
In regards to the increase of Sulphur smell and other fumes in our area from the amount of
rubbish from the Bingo waste site is ghastly and our families including the kids should not have
to inhale any of this.
This is not the 1900s and this should not be present in a built up area near schools and imagine
the wind taking this to the new airport we will be the laughing stock of the world.
Regards,
David Ackroyd.
Bainbridge Crescent ,
Rooty Hill,
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